With all Good Wishes
Mr. Keith Seiler, Senior Fifth Engineer, was the cheerful recipient of an attractive clock
at a pleasant ceremony aboard the Winchester Castle in January. The presentation, made
by Mr. A. M. Shute, Chief Engineer, on behalf of the Engineer and Electrical Departments,
was on the occasion of Mr. Seiler’s forthcoming marriage




